
Annexe 6 - OBJECTIONS 

1. 

Sent: Friday 18 June 2021 12:05 

To: Licensing Policy; All Councillors Email Group 

Cc: Planning 

Subject: Re: Licensing Act 2003 - Application 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

Hi Kate 

I would not object to a ‘drinking up’ time for those already outside but the Hop Blossom is right in 

the middle of a 

residential area and in the summer months, when everyone has open windows, noise carrying on 

until 10.00 pm 

might be too late. It is problematic and I have sympathy with the publican as the limited space in the 
premises itself 

combined with Covid restrictions have meant that outside eating and drinking have been the 
preferred options but 

the proximity of the housing does make a difference. I would object to this as it stands.  

Penny Marriott 

 

2. 

Sent: Friday 18 June 2021 12:10 

To: Licensing Policy 

Subject: Hop blossom application 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

I do not support this application, the Hop Blossom is close to residential housing and on a well -used 

pathway 

between the Waitrose car park and Castle Street. Outside space is limited, so likely that drinkers will 
spill over onto 

the public highway and pathways. 

Cllr Peter Marriott 

 



 

3. 

From: Ruth Reed 

Sent: Friday 18 June 2021 12:13 

To: Penny Marriott; Licensing Policy; All Councillors Email Group 

Cc: Planning 

Subject: Re: Licensing Act 2003 - Application 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

Thank you for this Penny. I had a thought that this might be the case and was waiting for a 

Farnham member to confirm. 

It is so sad that Covid restrictions are having such a long reaching effect upon all our lives; I have  

every sympathy too with our businesses in the Borough. 

I confirm that I too have concerns if this is, as Penny says, is in the middle of a residential area. 

Ruth 

Ruth Reed 

Waverley Borough Councillor 

Cranleigh East Ward 

4. 

From: George Hesse 

Sent: Monday 21 June 2021 00:17 

To: Ruth Reed 

Cc: Penny Marriott; Licensing Policy; All Councillors Email Group; Planning 

Subject: Re: Licensing Act 2003 - Application 

Dear Kate, 

Reading other members observations which are well made, I would add that realistically the Hop 
Blossom, being 

located at the bottom end corner of Long Garden Walk, any noise generated by customers will be 
limited to the 

bottom one or two houses - so I wouldn’t describe it as being in the middle of a residential area but 

on the edge. 



The applicant is asking for drinking-up time to be till 22.00 hrs which a local colleague considers too 
late. 

May I suggest a compromise of no glasses or bottles to be taken outside after 21.00 hrs and finishing 

time for 

outside drinking being 21.30 pm. 

As Castle Ward member and resident, I am acutely aware the licensed premises in question only has 
the very limited 

outside space on the street side and this space is important to the economic survival of the Public 
House. The aspect 

of the continuing economic success of our public houses and the important role they play in the 

economy of the 

town cannot be underestimated, and so I would ask for some flexi bility with this application. 

Regards, 

Cllr George Hesse 

Farnham Castle Ward 


